
 

 

[Sequence] 

 

 

Dear [first name], 
 

Two firemen went to the hospital. Half a million 
dollars’ worth of damage was done. Over 300 attacks 
on pro-life entities nationwide. Zero convictions. In 
January, CompassCare turned to Scott Wheeler and 
his investigative team because the Department of 
Justice and the FBI refuse to bring the Antifa terrorists 

who firebombed us to justice. 
 

Scott told me you are one of his closest supporters so, knowing how 
overwhelmed he is with the investigation, I asked my staff to send you a 
personal letter from him. Please read it and prayerfully consider a tax-
deductible donation to underwrite his expenses. 
 

You’ve probably seen me on programs like the Glenn Beck Show, Sean 
Hannity, Tucker Carlson, NewsMax, Huckabee, One America News, Fox 
News, or DayStar TV speaking out against attacks on pro-life pregnancy 
centers and corruption within federal law enforcement. 
 

Scott and I agree that America is at war and Christians are a target. We 
ignore this to our peril. In his letter, Scott sheds light on the situation and 
gives you a 30,000-foot view of his investigative work.  
 

You are welcome to call Scott with questions about the investigation and 
how your donation will be used to safeguard 1st Amendment rights. 
 

With your assistance, we hope to see the arrest of dozens of Antifa 
terrorists, so that pro-life organizations can continue saving women and 
babies from abortion free from threats or violence. 
 

In Christ, 
 
 
 

 
Rev. James R. Harden, M.Div. 
CompassCare CEO 
 

P.S. Scott needs to know what to budget for August and September. 
Please make your largest tax-deductible donation as soon as you can. Go 
to CompassCareCommunity.com/Scott-Wheeler or use the enclosed 
reply slip to donate today. 


